
Editors, 
  
The Northshore School District is excited to share our winter concert schedule. 
  
Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. 
 

MEDIA RELEASE: 
CONTACT: Lisa Youngblood Hall  
(O) 425.408.7671  
(M) 425.375.3221  
lyoungbloodhall@nsd.org 

 

December 4, 2019 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Northshore School District Winter Concerts 
 
Bothell, Wash. – Northshore School District students are busy spreading cheer with concert 
performances and plays. The entire Northshore community is invited to attend the many 
concerts and performances featuring our students. Visit https://www.nsd.org/winter-music. 
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